
January 29th 2018

Civic Works Committee

City of London

300 Dufterin Ave

To whom it may Concern and the Civic Works Committee,

The purpose of this letter is to request delegation status at the Civic Works Committee on February 6th

2018 to provide an opportunity to speak to the Environmental Assessment report on the Wharncliffe
Road Widening and its impact on my residence located at 100 Stanley Street.

I give my permission for my name to be included on the agenda.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nan Finlayson

100 Stanley Street

London, ON N6C1B1


